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Comments We would like to object to this planning application for a number of reasons which are: - 
1.  This is a quiet, tranquil woodland site, well away from any roads, or brickworks and in the 
middle of a greenfield site, not a brownfield site.  We understand that there is no need for clay or a 
waste recycling unit in this area of West Sussex and there will be a need for large numbers of HGV 
vehicles to move the clay and waste in and out of this area over very narrow country roads. 
 
2. The noise, traffic movements and general disturbance will greatly affect wildlife in this area as 
well as the fact that numerous trees will need to be felled.  We are being encouraged to plant trees, 
not cut them down. 
 
3. Local footpaths through the woods used by walkers, dog walkers, horse riders and anyone 
looking for the peace and quiet of the countryside will be affected. 
 
4. The biggest problem we feel, will be the movement of large HGV vehicles, we understand over 
40 a day, which will have to move through the woodland and out on to the narrow road and bad bend 
at Pephurst and then travel down narrow country roads to reach the very difficult junction on to the 
A281 at Bucks Green.  This  will be horrendous and they will cause damage to the local roads and be a 
danger to cyclists, horse riders, walkers, and local traffic in this area and all this to go on for 30 years.  
It will be a nightmare in this lovely rural area and should not be allowed to happen.  It will certainly 
not help the environment at all. 
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